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KINDERGARTEN SLUMBER PARTY 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings! 

At Al Ain Juniors School, we are firm believers that Reading is the most important skill one can possess.                

We also believe in creating opportunities and making all our stakeholders – Students, Parents,                            

Teachers & the wider community to connect with reading as the Saying Goes “Reading maketh a full man”. 

The Kindergarten students will be having a SLUMBER PARTY- Reading Bedtime Stories & thereafter                        

make it a practice by involving our dear parents in this initiative who are our partners in students’ learning. 

This day will be precious & memorable time for our students who will arrive to school in their PAJAMAS             

with a bedtime story book & their favorite soft toy. This event will leave a lasting impression and                         

students will continue to acquire wealth of language and a developed imagination. 

Date:  Thursday, 26th September, 2019 

Time:  During School Hours 

Attire:  Bedtime pajamas (No School Uniform) 

 

Things to be brought:  

1. Bedtime story Book 

2. Favorite Soft Toy / Small pillow 

3. Homemade Snacks to share it with their friends. 

 

Once your child can read & enjoy books, do not stop sharing Great books with them. 

 

Regards 

AJ Administration 

 

 

 


